
YAVAPAI-APACHE NATION  

Gaming Commission 
(YAN-21-094) 

One (1) Vacancy 
Closes 12/10/2021 

 

According to Section 301(b) of the revised Gaming Code, there are certain qualifications: 

(1) Must be twenty-one (21) years of age or older. 

(2) Must have never been convicted of a felony, criminal drug offense, gaming 

offense, or any other criminal conduct which would preclude the person from 

receiving a Tribal Gaming License. 

(3) Must have no financial interest in, or management responsibility for any    

Gaming Activity. 

(4) Must have no financial interest in any business or entity which provides Gaming 

Services to the Nation, or that is a Distributor or Manufacturer of Gaming 

Devices for the Nation. 

(5) Must qualify for and obtain a valid Tribal Gaming License 

(6) Is not a member of the Tribal Council; and 

(7) Complies with any policy approved by the Tribal Council restricting the 

Nation’s Board and Commission members from being an immediate family 

member of  Tribal Council member if such a policy is in effect at the time of 

appointment.  

 

This Gaming Code was Revised by Resolution 180-16 and was approved by the NIGC on 

November 21, 2016.   

   

Those who are interested, submit a completed application, letter of interest and resume to 

Human Resources  

If you have any questions, you may contact Karla Reimer at (928) 567-1003. 


